
WEEKLY FOCUS                     Friday 22nd April 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

It was lovely to welcome all our children—and class pets -  back to school after the holidays. We hope that those 

celebrating enjoyed Easter and Passover during this time.   

It has been a busy first week back, with author Luke Temple visiting, parents consultations, class photos and more.  
We also welcomed a new member, Mrs Khan, to our office team and thank you for your patience while she is 
being trained on our systems. 

We look forward to an exciting and productive term ahead. 

Kind regards, 
School Office 

DATES FOR  25TH—29TH APRIL 2022 

Monday 29th April Year 4 Bikeability  

Tuesday 26th April Year 4 Bikeability 

Wednesday 27th April Year 5 & 6 Girls Football tournament, Woking FC, 12:20—15:00 

Year 4 Boys Football Tournament, Woking FC.  15:20—17:45 

Friday 29th April Deadline to accept place for Year 3 starting September 2022 

THANK YOU MRS HOYLE! 

Mrs Hoyle made a lovely new cover for the 

piano in our hall, incorporating our school 

logo and values.  Thank you Mrs Hoyle! 

BOTTLE TOP COLLECTION 

We are collecting bottle tops to recycle into an art project at school!   

Please bring in any bottle tops from home (washed first) and hand them to your teacher.   

RAMADAN AND EID 

The holy month of Ramadan is now with us 

and we would like to extend our very best 

wishes to all of our Muslim families as they 

fast and reflect during this special time.  If 

your child is fasting, please let their teacher 

know. 

If Eid falls on a school day, please remember to submit a leave of 

absence form to the office in advance, noting the possible dates 

of absence as we understand this will not be confirmed until the 

night before. 

        Thank you 

https://www.horsell-junior.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Absences+%28term%2Dtime%29&pid=52
https://www.horsell-junior.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Absences+%28term%2Dtime%29&pid=52


 

Please remember to book 

your school lunches 8 days in 

advance. 

CLUBS 

Details about our new club sign ups was sent by email on Wednes-

day, 20th April.  You can sign up for school led clubs via Scopay.  

Once signed up, please let the office or club know if your child will 

miss any of their sessions. 

AUTHOR VISIT 

Horsell Junior School welcomed author Luke Temple to talk about his latest book 

series. The whole school went in to the hall and watched 

Luke bring his stories to life and spoke about the process 

of writing.  

The next day, Luke came back to school to meet the 

children and sign some of his books. The children had a 

great time and it was so lovely to see the children 

enjoying reading these books out on the playground.   


